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Docket No. 50-344

Portland General Electric Company
121 S. W. Salmon Street, TB-17
Portland, Oregon 97204

Attention: Mr. David W. Cockfield
Vice President, Nuclear

SUBJECT: AMENDMENT 14 TO THE TROJAN RADIOLOGICAL EMERGENCY PLAN

We have completed a review of Amendment 14 to the Trojan Radiological
Emergency Plan submitted under cover letter TDW-13-89, dated January 5, 1989,
in accordance with the provisions of 10 CFR 50.54(q).

The results of our review were discussed during telephone conversations on
April 19 and 20, 1989, between Ms G. Good of my staff and Messrs. J. Thale
and F. Jores of your staff. It is my understanding that most of the issues
discussed were minor and of a clarifying nature.

OQur review indicates that your plan, as changed, continues to meet the
standards in 10 CFR 50.47(b) and the requirements of 10 CFR Part 50,
Appendix E.

Sincerely,
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R. F. Fish, Chief
Emergency Preparedness Section

.
. D. wWalt, General Manager, Technical Functions
P. Yundt, General Manager

A. Girard, Vice President and General Counsel
Dixon, DOE

A. Zimmerman, Manager, NSRD

. Donovan, FEMA, Region X
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